
Stable Cottage, Eden Brows, Armathwaite, Carlisle, CA4 9SY 
 
 

 
 
Clerk to Ainstable Parish Council 
clerk@ainstable.org.uk 
 
29 June 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs  
 
Acknowledgement of Grant for 2016 and Application for Grant 2017 
 
As Treasurer of Eden Valley Flix I am writing on behalf of its committee to thank 
Ainstable Parish Council for the grant of £250 received in August 2016 and to 
request a further annual grant of £250 for the year 2017. 
 
Eden Valley Flix is in its tenth year of operation and, whilst it makes a very small 
surplus on running costs, it still requires grant aid in order to fund major items, in this 
case annual public liability insurance and the licence for the screening of films.  We 
obviously greatly appreciate the support so far given by the Parish Council and hope 
you will continue to look favourably on the film club. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
Belinda Wilson 
Treasurer 
Eden Valley Flix  
 
 
 
 
 


